
Magnus Health Portal

For the upcoming 2021-2022 school year we are introducing an online database called Magnus Health Student
Medical Record (SMR). There are many benefits to this transition including less paperwork for parents to
complete each year and having more accurate information that is accessible to parents and designated
employees at our school. As a web-based system, you will have continuous access to your child’s health care
record as well as the ability to make updates when needed.This health portal is used by the majority of
independent schools in this area.

If you have already sent us your child’s health forms we will upload them for you.

On July 6, 2021 you will have access to your Magnus Health SMR account through the Renweb Family Portal.
Once on the portal, please click on “Student”, then “Medical”.  You will access the account via the button titled,
“Magnus Health Portal”. We ask that you enter the health information required within your Magnus
Health SMR account for each child attending KSDS no later than Thursday July 15, 2021.

To access your Magnus Health Account:
1. Log on to the Renweb Family Portal
2. Click on the Student Tab then the Medical Tab
3. You will see a link to Magnus Health

Questions or Problems?

If you are having difficulty navigating the Magnus system, entering data online, downloading the hardcopy
forms, or if you have any other questions, please contact customer service at Magnus Health SMR by phone at
(877) 461-6831 or by email at service@magnushealthportal.com.

Thank you for your patience and for your participation as we make this transition this year.


